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FIG- Commission 9 “Valuation and the Management of Real Estate” 
Period 2023 - 2026 – New Working groups of Com. 9  
 
Dear Delegates and friends of FIG- Commission 9, 
 
I feel very honoured and am very much looking forward to working together. 
 
One of the main topics of my work will be the discussion on transparency in the real estate markets 
and for this I plan to initially set up three working groups. Here, initial thoughts and basic ideas are to 
be developed - if possible within 2023. These will be the basis for the work in the years to come. 
 
During the conference in Warsaw, I received a lot of good feedback on this topic and I am convinced 
that the discussion process will develop very interestingly and with good results for all. 
 
My request now is that you express your interest in joining one of the working groups. To do so, 
please fill in the questionnaire at the following link: 
 

https://forms.gle/VgLphPxnegGqi3eT9 

 

The questionnaire should be completed by 06 November. This will give us a first overview of the 
willingness to participate and I will be able to assess whether the working groups can be set up at the 
beginning of 2023 in this way or whether I should find another way to help the topic flying. 
 
If you have any questions or would like more information, please contact me directly. 
 
Kind Regards 
 
 
 
 
Peter Ache 
Chair of FIG Commission 9 (2023 – 2026) 
 
E-Mail: peter.ache@dvw.de 
Tel.: +49 173 930 81 48 
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